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Steam and Power Generation

April 1,2011

Debra Howland, Esq.
Executive Director and Secretary
Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: Monthly cost of energy over under reconciliation (DG 10— 242)

Dear Ms. Howland,

Enclosed is the January and February 201 1” reconciliation report. The January
report is late due to a lack of sufficient data to complete the report. We have had trouble
getting our natural gas invoice (cost and use) from our new supplier and have only just
recently as of the week of March 28th been able to get everything straightened out for the
January gas bill with thc suppiicr. We are going to be much more aggressive in requiring
them to get us an invoice to work with so that we have time to get this report completed
and submitted on time. They did get February invoice to us in a timely manner. February
is late because we’ve had some concerns with the data that was being used and have spent
the last week reviewing that data, we are now confident with the data we are submitting.
We will not be changing the COE charge. The current March 2011 energy charge is
$16.64 mlb. The rate in April 2011 is to remain unchanged at $16.64 mlb.

If there are any questions please call me.

Yours Truly,

Mark E. Saltsman
Vice President


